Warm room in South Lake Tahoe
needs help

Tahoe Coalition for the Homeless is seeking volunteers to
staff the warm room this winter.

The next training will be Dec. 8 at 7:30pm at Unity at the
Lake, 1195 Rufus Allen Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.

For more info or to RSVP, email contact@tahoehomeless.org.
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